
What’s happening week commencing                          

30th October 2017 
          

RE Week 

Things you might need to know about the timetable for this week: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
Y5 PE – Narwhal 

 
Lunchtime Homework 

Club 
 

After school Drama Club 
 

Y4 PE  - All classes 
(Scorpion and Fennec) 
swimming this ½ term) 

Y3 PE - Orca and Starfish 

Y6 PE – All Classes 
 

Homework due in for all 
children 

Y3 PE – Stingray and 
Dolphin swimming this ½ 

term 
Y5 PE – Penguin 

Y5 PE – Caribou and 
Puffin 

 
Homework set for all 

children 
 

After school Multi-sports 
Club 

Please make sure your child’s reading book and journal are brought into school every day. 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 Monday 30
th

 October – Children return to school 

Monday 30
th

 October → RE Week 

Wednesday 1
st

 November – Individual School Photos 

Friday 3
rd

 November – Friends’ Bonfire themed cake sale – school hall 3.15 pm 

Tuesday 7
th

 and Wednesday 8
th

 November – Year 6 Shakespeare Workshop all day 

Friday 10
th

 November – Penguin Class Learning assembly – 2.40 pm 

Monday 13
th

 November – Parent Survey sent home 

Monday 13
th

 November → Anti-bullying Week 

Friday 17
th

 November – Children in Need 

Tuesday 21
st

 November – Back-up Flu immunisation 

Friday 24
th

 November – Python Class Learning assembly – 2.40 pm 

10 – Daisy Hill, Tyler Adams-Walker, Katie Brooks, Joshua Bibby, Hunni Rice, Charlotte Higgins, Joshua Downing, Erica Rivera 

25 – Jack Poole, Oscar Peachment, Emily Tullett 

50 – Taylor Rudling 

100 – Keisha Winiarska 

250 – Aimee Pearce, Keegan Swann 

300 – Madison Still 

Dinner Menu 

Autumn/Winter Menu 

Week beginning  

30/10/17 – Week 2 

See website for menu 

 

LAST WEEK’S BEHAVIOUR AWARDS, HOUSE POINTS AWARD WINNERS AND        OF THE WEEK 



Behaviour Awards: 25 (Bronze) – Shannon Brouse 

MESSAGES AND REMINDERS 

School Uniform – Please remember that as part of 

our school uniform, children should be wearing 

black shoes, not trainers. 

Also, don’t forget to label all uniform in case it 

goes missing.  That way, it is easy for people to 

locate. 

 

School Photographs – The first week back after half term, the school 

photographer will be in to take individual photographs…that means a 

good hairbrush!  Order forms will be sent out soon afterwards. 

Contact details – Please make sure that 

any changes to your contact details are 

given to the office.  It is really important 

that we have up to date information in 

case we need to contact you.  This could 

include an email address too, so we can 

send you our bulletin! 

Photograph permission – We still 

have a number of parents that 

have not returned photo consent 

forms.  Please make sure that you 

inform the office if you do not 

want your child to be 

photographed. 

Start of the day – The start of the day is a very 

busy time for all staff.  If you wish to get a 

message to a teacher in the morning, please go to 

the office rather than make your way to your 

child’s classroom.  The office staff will get this 

message to the teacher; and we will also still be 

fulfilling our safeguarding requirements by 

ensuring that adults are not onsite without our 

knowledge. 

This Week’s Top Attenders – Whole School =95.87% 

Lower school = Coyote Class with 100%; Upper School = Puffin and Penguin Class 

with 98.03% 


